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Tidbits from Congress:

e The Town Hall Meetings were well attended. As a direct result of these meetings the Administration
and Finance Departments will be placing suggestion boxes around campus early in 1999, for your
use. Please send in your cost saving ideas. Copy/clip the form found on the last page of the
newsletter and mail it to Mike Baker at AC727. Or you may download the form from the newsletter
online.

e We welcome Martha Malloy, Staff Regent, as the new Acting Director of Human Resources. She
asked everyone to be patient with the department during the period of transition and thanked everyone
for his or her encouragement. Changes are occurring in the Department of Human Resources: the door

~ will remain open at all times; and they will staff the reception desk as soon as they get the computer
networked.

e The Salary & Budget Committee presented to congress for a vote: Budget Priorities Recommendation
for the 1999-2000 Fiscal Year. It was passed by unanimous vote.

e Ifyou have NOT filled out a new Health Insurance Form yet...DO SO NOW! ! !!

e The Transportation Subcommittee reported that construction will begin on the Parking Garage in
February and open in October of 1999. There will be a 50-cent fee to park, with no restrictions.
Campus Planning has a web page with up to date information, check it out.
http://access.nku.edu/campusplan

e The suggestion has been made that the Benefits Committee and the Salary and Budget Committee be
combined as they once were. It is under consideration.

e Keep in mind that the Faculty/Staff Follies will be in April 1999. That’s only four months away.

~ "I stopped believing in Santa Claus at age six when my mother took me to see him in a store
and he asked for my autograph.” Shirley Temple Black



Vew nncuals

Mary Lloyd, Bookstore, is the proud grandmother of Amanda Rae Lloyd born on May 4. She
weighed 7 lbs. and 15 oz. Her parents are Dawn & Larry Lloyd.

Donald Miller, Bookstore, is the proud father of Janiah Jessica Miller born on May 24. She weighed
7 Ibs. 40z.

Carol Freppon, Bookstore, is the grandmother of Job Allen Freppon born on October 1. He weighed
7 lbs. 9.80z. His parents are Tom & Kimi Freppon.

Carole Kathman, Bookstore, is the proud grandmother of Jared Jude born on October 20. He
weighed 6 1bs. 80z. His parents are Gladys & Tim Kathman.

Liz Braun, Bookstore, is the proud grandmother of Natalie Michelle Braun born on November 13.
She weighed 7 Ibs. 60z. Her parents are Mike & Shelly Braun.

Donna Gaukel, Bookstore, is the proud grandmother of Matthew Gregory born on August 27. He
weighed 8 1bs. 20z. His parents are Kimberly & Mike Wood.

Donna Rosse, Admissions, is a 1st time Grandmother of Bryce Anthony Traylor born on Nov. 7. He
weighed 6 lbs. 13 oz. The Proud parents are Gina and Guy Traylor. '

T Symmpaiy

Carla Chance - Office of the President — on the death of her father, Charles E. Chance.

Gail Connley — Parking Office — on the death of her father, Martin Pichotta.

Barb Hand - Purchasing — on the deaths of her brother, Fred Scheben and nephew, James Scheben;
and retiree Carolyn Scheben — Personnel — on the deaths of her son and grandson.

Pat Morris - Parking Office - on the death of her father in August.
Michelle Peterson - Res. Life — on the death of her father.

Carolyn Walsh - Bursar — on the death of her sister.



The Staff of Steely would like to express our gratitude to those faculty, staff and department representatives
who joined us and contributed such creative ornaments to the Steely Library 1st Annual Tree Lighting. We
hope everyone enjoyed this event as much as we did. Dr Gaston is shown hanging the first ornament
received from the Grant County Center.
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Administration and Finance
Town Hall Meeting

So we can better serve you, we want to know how we are doing. Your questions, suggestions, and
comments are important to us and, of course, compliments are also accepted. Please complete this
form and place in the suggestion box provided.

Thank you for coming to the Town Hall Meeting. Your input is appreciated. Administration and
Finance will strive to answer all questions and concerns.

Signed Department
(optional) (optional)

Mail to: Mike Baker AC 727



	staff_congress_newsletter_1998_12_001
	staff_congress_newsletter_1998_12_002
	staff_congress_newsletter_1998_12_003

